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A typical  
WEDNESDAY in the park. 

While in the park there are lots of activities and places to visit including Wythenshawe Hall, which has monthly 

open days,  Wythenshawe Community Farm, riding school, beekeeping club, horticultural centre and glass-

houses full of exotic plants, birds, and Koi Carp. Not forgetting the large cacti collection and a special fairy glen 

for the small people.  

Plus the Courtyard café which is awaiting a new operator, tennis courts, children play area, outdoor gym, foot-

ball, baseball, athletics, cycling including a club for cyclists with additional needs, junior pump track and miles of 

woodland walking and cycle tracks.   

IT’S SUMMER, WHY NOT VISIT WYTHENSHAWE PARK? 

Wythenshawe Park Bee Club 

Open every Saturday from 
9.30am.  

During warmer weather, visitors 
are welcome to watch the bee 
hives being opened and learn 
more about beekeeping and hon-
ey extraction. 



MRS BEETON’S COOKERY 

 

ENGLISH SALAD 

Mix together 1 shredded lettuce, a small bunch 

of watercress, half a handful of mustard and 

cress, a small bunch of radishes sliced, and a 

few spring onions finely sliced.  

 

Add a little sugar and a seasoning of salt and 

pepper to equal parts of the salad-oil and     

vinegar. Pour over the salad and serve          

garnished with sliced tomato. 

CRAFT & CUPPA GROUP 

Go along and get crafty or just enjoy a cuppa 

and a chat… just £1 per person. 

Thursday 12.30 to 2.30pm 

 
 

Benchill Community Centre 
Benchill Road, Wythenshawe M22 8EJ 

Tel: 0161 956 9520 // email: bcc@wchg.org.uk 



 Newsletter contact:  

Email:  

fredleatherbarrow@yahoo.co.uk 



 

 

 


